Select Committee into the Operations of the RSPCA WA (Inc)

From:

Sent:

Thursday, 2 July 2015 7:13 PM

To:

Select Committee into the Operations of the RSPCA WA (Ind

Subject:

Inquiry into RSPCA

To the Committee

Dear Hon. Members, I'm writing to you as a concerned citizens of Western Australia. I'm not sure why we need a inquire into the RSPCA. Such important organisation in this state and the rest of Australia without animal welfare would be in a very desperate place. I my self have called the RSPCA several times. There is nobody else to turn to. I find the organisation very professional and essential for the welfare of all animals in Australia. There was never a more important time to have an organisation like the RSPCA and the work it does. To call an inquiry to hider or stop RSPCA to get involved or inform and to education our society in issues such life export and animals being factory farm is a very poor show for same individuals. We as a society have for thousands of years domesticated animals for your use to provide use with food, essentially help in farming, companionship and so much more. We owe it to this animals to be treated humanly to not have pain, hunger and suffering and be kept in an suitable environments. I know that more than ever people are concerned about such issue and looking for leadership from our government. I urge you to see the importance of the work of the RSPCA in your inquiry and may consider to support this fine organisation with more funding and better laws for the protection of all animals in the care of our society.

Kind Regards

Doris Raab